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Hello,

I strongly support the SD County COI Redistricting Map as outlined at this website:

Sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors

I believe it is much better than any of the maps presented at the Nov 1st hearing and puts my community (Rancho
Santa Fe) with other north county communities with similar interests.

Thank you,

Beth Nelson
Sent from my iPhone
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